Comments on the proposal

YES

This option is up-to-date if the present knowledge on the Quaternary System/Period and the Pleistocene Series is taken into account
Leszek Marks

Date: 09/10/2008

YES
This seems to me to be the only possibility to resolve all the arguments about this topic.

 Alan G. Beu 

Date: 07 October 2008
YES
This is a great and logical move. I would recommend that the full paper be published in a much more exposed journal like Quaternary Science Reviews than JQS

Denis-Didier ROUSSEAU

Date: 6/10/2008
YES
Finally !!!
Jean-Pierre SUC

Date: October, 9, 2008
YES
The case for this proposal is overwhelming and the formal lowering of the boundary to the base of the Gelasian Stage (broadly equivalent to MIS 103) will be widely welcomed by the Quaternary community. Indeed, it will be making de jure what is, in effect, de facto, as the majority of Quaternary scientists already regard the onset of the Quaternary system/period as being at 2.588 Ma
Professor Mike Walker

Date:
   7th October 2008
YES
It’s all been said before!
BRAD PILLANS
Date: 31 October 2008

YES
I am very happy to support this proposal The previously accepted base of the Quaternary made very little stratigraphic sense and was difficult to apply. Furthermore many end users, such as national geological surveys had continued to use classifications which had always fallen in line with the present proposal Changing (effectively back) to this boundary actually clears up errors and misconceptions that led to the boundary being set at a higher stratigraphic level.

Dr Charles Turner

Date: 2nd Nov 2008

YES
I have considered abstaining in this case, as I have listened carefully to strongly expressed opinions on both sides of the issue.  In the end I think that we have to come to a decision, and I have decided to support you and the other members of SQS in the proposed lowering of the base to 2.588 Ma.
Jerry McManus

Date:14 November 2008
NO

Dear Professor Thijs van Kolfschoten, by this negative vote

I would like to express once again the nearly unanimous opinion of

the Russian Quaternary community, including the Russian Stratigraphic Committee, to avoid the lowering of the lower boundary of the Quaternary at this time. I think that the best option for the next 10 year period would be to preserve this boundary at its current position (the "Status Quo" option). The lowering of the boundary, although viewed as sensible and grounded by some academic communities in the world, for Russia would mean the third N/Q boundary position in 25 years, considerable confusion in the scientific literature, and major problems in geological mapping. The present N/Q boundary at 1.81 Ma was not legitimately discredited and is the best conventional compromise in the current situation. Moreover, I think that any diminishing of the Neogene without an overwhelming approbation of the Neogene community would be unjust.

Dr. Alexey S. Tesakov
Date: 22 October, 2008
